
TOWN HALL  

MEETING  
REGARDING 

CITIZENS ON PATROL 

CRIME IN THE COMMUNITY 
 

 

 

Due to the community's concern with crime, there will be a town hall 
meeting at the Pioneer Recreation Centre on February 9th, 2022 at 

7:00 pm.  Cpl. Gillies and S/Sgt. Dwayne Moore will be in attend-
ance.  The meeting will be to discuss the possibility of setting up a Citi-

zens on Patrol (COP) group in Warburg and to discuss crime in the 
community. 

Where: Pioneer Recreation Centre 
(Community Hall) 5235-50A Ave Warburg 

When: February 9th, 2022 at 7:00 pm 

*Current COVID-19 protocols will be followed. 


